
 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                                                    
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next half term our topic will be ‘Journeys’.  

As part of ‘Understanding the World’ in Spring Term 2, we talk about holidays and 

journeys. To help us with this we would like you to send in a photograph of a family 

holiday or journey. We will use the photograph as a stimulus for discussion and writing. 

Please email to yr@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

We would like to invite parents to come in and talk to the children about a special holiday 

or journey. If you are interested in supporting us with this then please talk to a member 

of the Reception staff. 

 

Many Thanks 

Kind Regards 

 

The Foundation Team. 
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